
 

VIRTUAL PRESENTATION: 
 

Navigating College Admissions 
Successfully in 2024 

 
 

Tuesday, January 30th at 7:00 PM 
 

Zoom presentation to help families understand how the 
lingering effects from the pandemic have changed the 
college admissions landscape and how it affects Juniors, 
Sophomores and Freshmen. 
 
This program covers current college admissions trends, the 
importance of researching and visiting colleges to find 
schools that can be a good fit for your child, a timeline and 
other action steps that can be taken to make this second half 
of the school year productive and help reduce the stress 
around the college admissions process.  
 
The presentation will be led by Ron Feuchs and Jackie 
Tepper, partners at Stand Out For College, LLC. 
(www.standoutforcollege.com). Please RSVP 
to ron@standoutforcollege.com. You will receive a private 
invitation with a Zoom link in reply. There is no charge for 
this event. 


